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From: Squarespace <no-reply@squarespace.info>
Subject: Form Submission - New Form - Granite Bridge
Date: December 12, 2018 at 10:57:10 AM AST

To: kahnjay03@gmail.com
Reply-To: terrio21@yahoo.com

Name: TERRI ORORKE

Email Address: terrio21 @yahoo.com

Subject: Granite Bridge

Message: Dear Sen. Kahn,

I am writing to urge you to stand AGAINST the Granite Bridge project! New Hampshire
can and should be a leader for all of New England and the country at large in pursuing
renewable energy. We can become a positive example and role model for others. Let's not
lose this opportunity. More and more people are beginning to realize we have only a
small window of time to get ahead of the very real issue of climate change and negative
environmental impact.

I urge you to oppose this project while continuing to seek alternative energy which
benefits all form of life (human, animal, environmental).

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Terri O'Rorke

(Sent via Jay Kahn State Senate)




